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Voting by mail works! It allows accessibility to those who are unable to travel to 

polling places, to those who are unable to take time off from employment, and to 

those with small children who do not have access to childcare. It leaves a paper trail 

if a recount is necessary, and it protects voters from harassment at polling places. 

Repealing vote by mail would result in the disenfranchisement of large numbers of 

the population, many of whom are marginalized. I can see no benefit whatsoever to 

dismantling a voting system that is efficient, safe, and an inspiration to others. Please 

retain the vote-by-mail system. Requiring in-person voting on the date of an election 

as the standard method for voting is unsafe, unhealthy, and unnecessary. 


